
 
 

Rob Warman  
Deceased 15 January 2022 

 
Rob joined our 441 Huronia Wing RCAFA in 1988 and has been an active supporter of the Wing 
and the RCAF ever since.  
 
Rob was born in Fredericton, NB and then after high school, in 1951, he served three years with 
Royal Canadian Mounted Police in Newfoundland. He then joined the Royal Canadian Air Force 
(RCAF) Military Police and entered at the rank of Corporal.  
 
He served as an Air Force Policeman for 20 years, serving in almost every province in Canada as 
well as two years in France and five years in Germany with NATO during the Cold War. He was 
posted from Zweibrücken, Germany in 1969 to the Military Police Academy at Canadian Forces 
Borden (CFB) Borden. He retired from the military in 1974.  
 
Rob then joined the faculty at Georgian College teaching in the Law & Security Administration 
Program in the Justice & Public Safety Division in 1974 and ending as the Chairman of the 
School of Business in 1994, 20 years later.  
 
While a member of the faculty at Georgian College, he was held in extremely high regard. He 
was asked by the Ministry of the Solicitor General and the Ministry of Colleges and Universities 
to be the Chairman of the Executive Committee for Law and Security Coordinators. He did an 
outstanding job and received a Commendation from Barbara Shields, Program Consultant, 
Applied Arts and Community Services, College Affairs Branch on behalf of the Minister of 
Education Bette Stephenson in June 1980. The purpose of the inter-ministerial provincial review 
was to examine the future role of these educational programs in the network of training and 
education for police work in Ontario.  



 
Rob also received the 1993 Georgian College School of Business’s Award of Merit for his 
outstanding contribution to the Law and Security Administration program and the School of 
Business for being innovative, professional and willing to perform beyond job requirements.  
 

Rob was the 16 Wing Borden HCol from 2006 - 2010. He was also the Chairman of the Sir 
Robert Barrie (SRB) Committee and the Germany Twinning Committee as part of the City of 
Barrie's International Relations Committee. The City of Barrie announced this week that Rob 
and his SRB Committee had been awarded the City's Heritage Award for 2021 in the Group 
category.  
 
Per Ardua Ad Astra, Rob.  May you rest in peace. 
 


